
Dear GEAA members and friends, 
  
We are delighted that the United Nations has designated this day to celebrate water – 
something that we do every day here at the GEAA office.  Folks from around the world 
are joining in with a toast to water. 
  
We ask that you consider celebrating in a uniquely local way by renewing your GEAA 
membership. You might have already received your membership renewal letter in the 
mail.  If not, look for it in this week’s mail as we have some great news. In recognition 
of our many recent successes, the S/M Hixon Family Foundation has an especially 
generous offer – they will match all donations dollar for dollar.  And, they have pledged 
to match donations over $200 with two dollars for each of yours!  
  
Please, don’t let this opportunity pass.  If you are not yet a member, please join GEAA 
today.  You will be joining hundreds of wonderful folks who care deeply about 
preserving our water resources and the beautiful Texas Hill Country. 
  
I hope to hear from all of you soon.  Have a wonderful weekend! 
  
Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
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